
AMENDED LEGAL NOTICE  

RESECHEDULED MEETING – SUPPLEMENTAL ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT FOR THE PROPOSED DURHAM-ORANGE LIGHT-
RAIL TRANSIT PROJECT – PROPOSED REFINEMENTS 

GoTriangle, in partnership with the Federal Transit Administration (FTA), published a Supplemental Environmental Assessment 
for Proposed Refinements for the Durham-Orange Light-Rail Transit (D-O LRT) Project on Monday, Oct. 29, 2018.  

As stated in the October 29, 2018 Legal Notice, GoTriangle scheduled three public meetings November 3rd, 5th, and 8th, 2018 to 
discuss the Proposed Refinements. Due to unforeseen and extraordinary circumstances, GoTriangle cancelled the following 
public meeting:   

• Monday, Nov. 5, 2018: 5 to 7 p.m. 
Extraordinary Ventures 
200 S. Elliot Road, Chapel Hill, NC 27514 

The meeting has been rescheduled for the date and time listed below: 

• Monday, Nov. 19, 2018: 5 to 7 p.m. 
Extraordinary Ventures 
200 S. Elliot Road, Chapel Hill, NC 27514 

The November 3rd and 8th, 2018 public meetings remain unchanged and unaffected by this Amended Legal Notice. Each public 
meeting is open to the general public and will include the same information. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: Anyone desiring additional information may contact Ashley Schultz, public engagement specialist, 
at GoTriangle, PO Box 13787, RTP, NC 27709, by phone at 919-314-8748 or by email at lightrail@gotriangle.org. 

 

Spanish language translation will be provided at all meetings. To request other translation services or ADA accommodations, please call 
919-485-7572 at least five business days before to the meeting. Interpretación al Español será proveída en todas las reuniones. Para 
interpretación en otros idiomas u otras acomodaciones especiales (ADA), por favor llame al 919-485-7572 con al menos 5 días de 
antelación. 
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